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Agenda	
  Item	
  #3	
  

MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: April 21, 2015 
 
 
At the Board meeting on April 27, we will honor the GBS Yearbook editorial board and advisor 
for being the only yearbook finalist from Illinois to be named a national Pacemaker.  
 
The National Scholastic Press Association awarded the 2014 GBS Etruscan (yearbook) “Who 
Knew?” with a National Yearbook Pacemaker recognition at a recent conference in Denver, CO. 
The Pacemaker represents the highest award given by the association.  
 
Ms. Field and members of the editorial board will be present for the recognition.  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


